
 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Sachem Lacrosse Alumnus,  
 
 On behalf of the Sachem North Lacrosse Community, I hope this letter finds you 
and your family doing well.   

We are writing in regards to a special ceremony we will be holding this season.  
It is our intent to honor the 1993 Sachem Lacrosse State Championship Team. We 
would like to invite you to participate in a special ceremony that will take place during 
halftime of our game against Riverhead on Saturday, April 27th.  This game begins at 
1:00 pm and will be held in Fred Fusaro Alumni Stadium at Sachem North High 
School.  

In celebration of the State Championship Teams 20 year reunion, we wish to 
recognize and reunite all former team members and coaches. At this time, we will 
proudly honor you individually, the entire group as a team, and your accomplishments.   

Additionally, we will be offering the opportunity for members of the team to 
order State Championship rings. We have specially designed rings with Josten’s that 
will help reflect the team’s State Championship accomplishment. Each ring will cost 
$160 each and if interested, there is an order form attached.  This is only for those of 
you who wish to purchase a ring. As you will see on the attached order form, you must 
get your ring finger sized, fill out the attached order form, make checks payable to 
JOSTEN’S and mail then back to our Athletic Director  whose address is on the order 
form by February 15th in order to guarantee the rings to be ready in time  for our 
ceremony.  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at jmauro@sachem.edu. 
Also, if you would like to stay current with other lacrosse alumni, please register on our 
website at www.sachemnorthlax.com to keep up to date with the Sachem North 
Lacrosse team . We hope to see you on Saturday, April 27th.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Jay Mauro 99’  
Head Lacrosse Coach  
Sachem North H.S.  
 


